
Christmas Shop 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We are pleased to announce our popular Christmas Shop will be open again in school in the 

following weeks between now and Christmas. 

 

Each Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday lunchtime, there will be a Christmas 

Shop located in the library that will sell Christmas presents suitable for Mums, Dads and  

other family members. 

 

Items will be very reasonably priced between £1.00 and £5.00. Wrapping paper and gift tag 

is included in the price, so that pupils can do their shopping and bring it home ready to go 

under the tree. 

 

If your child would like to take this opportunity, they need to make sure they bring their  

money with them as sales will be on a strictly first come, first served basis — no reserving 

items will be allowed. 

 

The shop opens for business on Monday 21st November at 12.15pm and will run on the 

days specified below — whilst stock lasts. 

 

              Monday 21st November, Tuesday 22nd November 

            Wednesday 23rd November, Thursday 24th November 

               Monday 28th November, Tuesday 29th November 

            Wednesday 30th November, Thursday 1st December 

             *  Monday 5th December, *  Tuesday 6th December                                                                                                

      * Wednesday 7th December and * Thursday 8th December 

(* depending on stock levels) 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mrs J Kneller 

4th November 2016 


